
Good morning shipmates, 

 

Our next meeting is rapidly approaching at 11:30 am, September 22, at Zacatecas 

Café in Riverside.  Our program this month will be the first episode from the 

1950's TV show, The Silent Service.  It is about the USS Jack. 

 

Our national elections are currently taking place.  If you have not voted, I 

encourage you to do so.  Ballots will be available at the meeting if you have not 

voted yet. 

 

We will not be attending the STEP program at Bourns.  We had only three people 

sign up so we could not adequately support the event for the two days. 

 

Start thinking about our Holiday party December 8th.  With enough time, everyone 

should be able to bring an item or a group of items to put in our silent auction. 

 

The rest of our activities will be on the calendar on our website. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

Looking forward to our meeting on Saturday, I thank you for your support. 

 

Daryl Brock 


